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Librarians, Wellbeing and Art Ambassadors 

This week our library officially opened at Lunch times for the children to visit, borrow and read 

books. 

Year 6 Librarians support this work and help the younger children. They recommend books, offer 

help and generally encourage a love of reading. 

The Wellbeing ambassadors had their first meeting with Mrs Vyse and we full of excellent ideas to 

support their friends mental and emotional wellbeing. Watch this space for more information. 

Art Ambassadors have received their badges and will be supporting Mrs Livesey and Mrs Walker to 

continue their excellent work in this area of our school. 

Parents Consultation 

Links to book onto Parent Consultations for next week will be made available via Seesaw at 5pm on 

Monday the 3rd of October. 

In person meetings will be available both days, 11th and 13th, between 15:30 and 17:00 and online 

meetings via Teams will be available between 17:10 and 18:30. 

If you have any issues with the bookings, please contact your child's class teacher. 

Sports Update 

Football 

Two girls teams represented the school at football at Ruddington last Saturday. 

Lots of talent, determination and excitement on display. Whilst there were many chances to score it 

was not be. The defences were definitely on top form. 

There was still plenty to cheer and be proud of. So much so it has sparked interest for a new Holy 

Spirit Celtic girls under 11's team. See below for details. 

The boys were in Rushcliffe cup action away at Radcliffe juniors. A very confident team display and 

individual skill lead them to a 4-0 victory and a home tie against either Abbey Road or Lady Bay in 

the quarter finals. 

 



Mini Marathon 

Last weekend saw a wonderful turnout of parents and children to take part in and support the Robin 

Hood Mini Marathon. 

We celebrated this fully in our assembly on Monday.  

It was notable how many of our younger children took part alongside some wonderful personal 

achievements of our older children. It was another fantastic community event. Thank you for all your 

support. 

We look forward to hearing if there are any individual or team winners when the official results are 

announced. 

Calling all Year 5 Girls -Football 

Mr Jayia, parent of three of our children here at school, is looking to set up a Holy Spirit Under 11's 

girls team on the back of Saturday's performances. 

There are already 10 Year 6 girls interested but we are looking for any Year 5 girls who may be 

interested in joining. 

Training will be on a Wednesday night at the Becket school with matches starting on a Sunday 

morning, in the new year. 

A Seesaw message with more detail has been sent to all parents of the Year 5 girls.  

Please contact Mr Tuckwell if you would like more information or to register your daughters interest.  

International Evening 

Tonight, the 30th of September, we will be hosting our annual International Evening. 

Parents from all cultures bring examples of food from their countries to share and enjoy as a 

community. 

The event start at 7pm, all parents welcome.  

Please come and join us for a celebration of the multi-cultural diversity of our school. 



 

 

 

Attendance 

We take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

 

FOUNDATION   96.5% 

YEAR 1               94.3% 

YEAR 2               98.9% 

YEAR 3               98% 

YEAR 4               95.3% 

YEAR 5               97.6% 

YEAR 6               95.4% 

  

Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week, we have achieved 

96.6% attendance as a whole school. Our year 2 Pupils are overall attendance winners with 98.9% 

well done. 

Looking Ahead  

• 30.09.2022 - International Evening 

• 05.09.2022 - 07.09.2022 - Year 6 visit to the Briars 

• 07.09.2022 - Feast of St Francis Mass Year 5 - 09:15 (Year 5 parents welcome) 

• 11.10.2022 - Parents Consultations 

• 13.10.2022 - Parents Consultations 

• 14.10.2022 - Harvest Mass 

• 14.10.2022 - Break up for Half Term 


